
 

950 Women and Girls Murdered in BC 

Help us to remember them by collecting woman’s and girl’s shoes 

 

December 6, 2015 the 13th Annual Shoe Memorial 
At the Vancouver Art Gallery  

Robson Street Side  

 

 

It has been 25 years since 
fourteen women were selectively 
killed at the Montreal 
Polytechnique  
 
 Government and media no 
longer widely acknowledge this 
day. Only with your help can we 
remember the over 950 women 
murdered in BC since then, as 
well as those who came before 
them.   
 
Our common goal is 'that the 
names of the victims’ should 
never be forgotten. They are 
represented by each pair of 
shoes and the printing and 
display of their names. 
 
Join us and pay your respects to 
those who have been killed. 
 
 
To our friends and volunteers 
 
The deadline for pick up or 
delivery of shoes is November 22 
 
In the lower mainland to donate 
shoes, find out more information 
or to volunteer please contact 
John (604) 807-8940 or 
pkelln@telus.net 
 
 
 
After the memorial the shoes are 
given, both directly and indirectly, 
to women in need. 
 

   December 6, 2015 
        8 am to 3 pm 
 Ceremony at 12 noon 
 
What you can do to help:  
 
Reflect on your own attitudes and 
beliefs 
 
Become a “Change Maker” at  
www.WeCanBC.ca 
 
Help ensure we have the shoes we 
need to do the memorial and 
remember the women in BC who 
have been murdered 
 
 
 
For more information and other shoe 
memorial locations please go to our 
website 

www.shoememorial.com 
 

Special Thanks to: 

 

Dianne Olson 
Re/Max Advantage Realty 

(604) 526-2888 
 

 

Women, Information and 
Advocacy 
Showing what one person can do 

 

All the women and 
men who made 
this event possible 
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